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Comments: Matt Anderson Forest Supervisor

Mr. Anderson, we, my wife and |, would like to have our comments entered into the official records supporting the
mud creek vegetation management project. We both feel that reducing the catastrophic effects of fire on our
nations forest is a high priority and one that effects the health of not only the forest but also the health and well
being of the community members, the wildlife, water and fish, and recreation. Looking at roads and the possibility
of creating sustainable, economically viable trails are a plus to the health and well being of the community. We
look forward to working with the agency to develop ethical, sustainable motorized trails in the foreseeable future.
Thank you, respectfully Mike and Kathy Jeffords.

Mike and Kathy Jeffords.



